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On 3/6/19, M. Gryglak spoke with Mr. Richard Phillips (989-362-9480), Manager, Radiology. M. Gryglak 
inquired about the licensee's request dated 12/12/19 to change the name of the Tawas St. Joseph 
Hospital on the NRC license no. 21-18979-01. Specifically, Ms. Gryglak asked questions to assess 
whether a Transfer of Control took place in accordance with NUREG 1556, Volume 15, Rev. 1. 
Specifically, Ms. Gryglak asked if there were any changes in personnel or duties that relate to the 
licensed program or any changes in the location, facilities, radiation safety program. Further, Ms. 
Gryglak asked if the hospital changed ownership recently or earlier, if there was a transaction and 
whether transfer of stocks, assets and mergers occurred (weather the hospital was purchased by 
another company/hospital network). Mr. Phillips stated that no changes in personnel or duties that 
relate to the licensed program or any changes in the location, facilities or the radiation safety 
program occurred. Further, Mr. Phillips confirmed that no transaction, change in ownership or 
transfer of control occurred (no transfer of stocks/assets took place). Mr. Phillips explained that the 
Tawas St. Joseph Hospital was always owned by Ascension Health System. Tawas St. Joseph 
Hospital is adding Ascension in its name. 
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